
 

             ATTENTION: 

                                    PROTECTIVE ORDER APPLICANTS 

 

Due to the current COVID 19 safety measures implemented by 

the County of Hidalgo, the following steps are being taken to 

ensure the safety of the citizens and employees of Hidalgo 

County. 

TEMPORARILY: 

1. All applicants will be required to check in with security on 

the first floor; 

2. Next, applicants will be required to call 956-292-7613 and 

ask for Paula Quintanilha; 

3. Paula Quintanilha will direct the applicant to a room 

available on the first floor; 

4. Lastly, the applicant will wait for a call back to have an 

employee from the District Attorney’s office fill out the 

protective orders forms over the phone. 

 

     THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

 


